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TUESDAY COFFEE MORNINGS 10 AM EVERY WEEK 
RUN BY THE VILLAGE HALL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE AND THEIR 

SUPPORTERS AND FUNDED BY THE BIG LOTTERY 
  
 

5th ,12th & 19th December  —  Jewellery, Phoenix Cards, Jams, Chutneys and Marmalades, 
Cakes, Avon Catalogue, 

 Age UK (Respectability), Furness Peninsular Rotary 
                                                 Other stalls to visit when available - 
                    Original Artwork, Handmade Cards, Lavender Stall, Charity Stalls 

Also visiting when able, Councillor D. Gawne and  Local Community Police  
 

Fresh Fish Van will be in the Village Hall Car Park at 11 am on  Tuesdays  
Crakeside Butchers outside the Village Hall approx. 10.30 am on  alternate Tuesdays  

 
Tuesday Coffee Morning Raffles in aid of:-  

5th December– Furness Homeless Support  
12th December—St Michaels Church & Village Hall 

19th December— Furness Homeless Support 
(Any Raffle Prizes would be welcomed. We are running low) 

 
Last Coffee Morning of 2017 - Tuesday 19th December 
Coffee & Chat (no stalls) - Tuesday 2nd January 2018 

 
Full Coffee Mornings with stalls start again on 9th January 2018  

 
On the 4th Tuesday in every month, after the Coffee Morning, there is an open invitation to 

join in a short Communion Service (about 20 minutes) 
Everyone welcome no matter what their background 

 

FUTURE EVENTS 

Saturday 10th February 2018—Live performance by saxophone group RAGAZZA 

Tickets available NOW  £5—07871080075 or on Facebook 

(some of you will know this group who played at the Senior Residents Party this year) 

THOUGHT FOR THE MONTH 

There is nothing more sad than to wake Christmas morning and not be a child  

X112 BUS UPDATE 

Fashion Show raised £800 and the Coffee Morning at Ulverston £500. Thanks to all who contributed in 

any way. We would also like to thank the Freda Scott Charitable Trust for a grant of £3,500. 

The first winner of  the annual draw of £50, for those who joined the Standing order Scheme, was 

G. Dixon of Roose. 

 

A revised Bus Timetable for the rest of the winter will operate from 11th December. There is an 

interesting addition on Mondays when the mid-morning bus will continue on to Asda, returning about  

two hours later. 

 

The “Friends of the X112” bus group wish everyone a Happy Christmas and best wishes for 2018  


